SELECTMEN'S MEETING
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2014
7:00 am
Chairman Dewolfe called the meeting to order at 7:03

am with a roll call. JS here,
PP here, FN here, SF, here, ND here.

Tim Paquette was present to go over his budget for
the public works department.

The board talked about the total salary line. The
board also talked about winter maintenance, and
asked Tim questions as to if he thought he had
enough money on that line in his budget. The board
discussed the highway block money with Time and
wanted to know what Tim was going to use the
balance of the money for. He said he needs to
ledgepack Sanborn Rd., Owl Brook Rd., Lambert
Rd., and Leavitt Hill, but was waiting to see how
much it would cost to repair the bridge by moo corner.
Tim mentioned to the board that moo corner steel
bridge the steel beams have rusted really bad so he
called Arnold Graton to have him look at it and give
Tim an estimate.

Tim said that since they are doing the sidewalk in
from of Dollar General they might as well do the
sidewalk to School Street.



Tim said his winter maintenance line needed to go up
as salt prices went up.

The hauling line is incorrect. Tim will check on it with
Brenda as of right now it is $41,460.99.

Tim said he has been shipping 2 containers a week of
construction debris from the transfer station for the
past 2 months. He will check the records to make
sure the line is correct.

The board signed the paper to restore the paper for
the Historical Society to restore the Whitten House.

The board also discussed individuals hiring the police
department for special duty for an event. The board
decided that it must be prepaid.

The board discussed the fact that an individual did
not pay his bill for detail work by the police and it was
a consensus of the board not to send it to small
claims court.

JS made motion to adjourn at 8:38 am seconded by
FN. All is favor.

Respectfully Submitted,



Jeanette |. Stewart



